
 
 
 
10 October 2024 
 
 
City of Key West 
Utilities Department 
 
Subject: Pump Station G Contract Extension 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to request a 243-day extension for Pump Station G due to delays caused by long-lead 
procurement items. Several critical materials and equipment required for the project have extended lead 
times, which has significantly impacted our ability to meet the current project schedule.  
Despite our efforts to expedite orders and explore alternative sourcing options, these delays are beyond 
our control. The requested extension will provide the necessary time to complete procurement and ensure 
successful project delivery. 
We appreciate your consideration and are happy to provide any additional details or documentation upon 
request. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Charley Toppino & Sons, Inc.  
 
      
Roman Orofino 
General Manager 
Charley Toppino & Sons, Inc. 


